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Co-Chairs Rep. Roland Lemar and Tim Hollister 

 
The Municipal Affordable Housing  Working Group of the Commission on Connecticut's Development 
and Future will hold a meeting on Thursday, March 31st, 2022 at 4:00 P.M. via Zoom. The Working Group 
meeting can be viewed via YouTube Live.  
 
 
AGENDA 
  

1. Introduction of any members joining for the first time 
2. Panel discussion (30-35 minutes) about how a municipality should go about organizing and 

conducting its own working group to prepare an affordable housing plan, led by: Jocelyn Ayer, of 
the Housing Collective in northwest Ct; Glenn Calder, planning consultant; Don Poland, planning 
consultant (and a member of our Group); and Jeremy Ginsberg, Director of Land Use, Town of 
Darien 

3. Appointment of subgroup to draft a section of our report on, “Why affordable house is 
important” 

4. Discussion of documents identified so far as resources for Working Group members 
5. Discussion of our presentation to the full Commission meeting on April 4 
6. Discussion of proposed April 8 in person meeting. 

  
  
 


